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LAB ALERT 

 
Date: October 14, 2022 

 
High-Sensitivity Troponin I Reporting Update 

Dear Regional Pathology Clients, 

On Monday, October 17, 2022 an update will be made to reporting the Delta value (i.e. change from 
previous result) for repeat high sensitivity troponins. Positive Delta changes will be reported as 
numerical values in pg/mL as before. If the repeat troponin value is less than the initial troponin value 
a text code “Negative Delta Value” will be reported in the Delta value field. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this change, please contact Dr. Sam Pirruccello (phone: 402-
559-7707 or 402-763-3157, pager: 402-888-1640, e-mail: spirrucc@unmc.edu). 
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